
From: "Zahid H. Siddiqi" <Zahid.Siddiqi@ohioattorneygeneral.gov> 

Date: May 4, 2020 at 10:04:39 AM EDT 

To: "gail@floridaactioncommittee.org" <gail@floridaactioncommittee.org> 

Subject: Ohio SORN Registration 

  

Good Morning Ms. Colletta- 

  

Your email of October 4, 2019, reached me this morning.  I apologize for the delay in responding.   

  

Please find attached a 2018 update to Ohio’s SORN laws.  This is the most recent update prepared by 

the Ohio Attorney General.  Many of the answers to the questions posed by your letter can be found 

within it.   

  

One can also look to Ohio Revised Code chapter 2950 for answers to those questions.  The link to that 

chapter is located here: http://codes.ohio.gov/orc/2950.   

  

Finally, the primary point of contact for SORN registration is the sheriff of the county in which an out of 

state sex offender will temporarily reside.  The link for the website for the county sheriffs in Ohio is 

here: https://buckeyesheriffs.org/county-map.php.    

  

Best regards, 

  

Zahid H. Siddiqi 

Chief Counsel, Bureau of Criminal Investigation 
Office of Ohio Attorney General Dave Yost 
1560 State Route 56 SW 
P.O. Box 365 
London, OH 43140 
Office 740-845-2185 
Mobile 614-264-6650 
Zahid.Siddiqi@OhioAttorneyGeneral.gov 

 


